
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

BrassSparks Project with LGB Brass at Plumpton Primary School 
 

It was wonderful to see so many of you supporting the children at their 
performance last Thursday 3rd July. Thank you to those of you that were 

able to come and see what we have been up to this term! 
 

BrassSparks, in partnership with Create Music, have offered a 10-week 
programme in which your child has been able to learn the basics of 

playing a brass instrument and been introduced to playing and 
performing as part of a brass ensemble. It would be brilliant to see as 

many of the children as possible at our BrassSparks sessions in 
September! Just fill in the contact form on our website and we’ll be in 

touch. 

 
We are also delighted to be able to offer 1:1 and small group lessons in 

September. If you would like more information on these, please get in 
touch via the contact form on our website. Our aim for these is for them 

to complement membership of our BrassSparks family. 
 

To continue to provide this fantastic opportunity and to improve on the 
success we have started, we would be very grateful for any feedback you 

have. We have created a short questionnaire for you and your child to 
complete and it shouldn’t take any more that 5 minutes of your time. If 

you have any further comments, please do get in touch via email. 
 

You can find the questionnaire here: 
https://uk.surveymonkey.com/r/R6GK6BJ 

 

If you have any questions regarding this term’s brass project at Plumpton 
or BrassSparks, please do not hesitate to get in contact with me at 

brasssparks@lgbbrass.co.uk 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Nathaniel 
 

Nathaniel Roff 

Musical Director – BrassSparks 
E:brasssparks@lgbbrass.co.uk  W: lgbbrass.co.uk/brasssparks 

https://uk.surveymonkey.com/r/R6GK6BJ
https://d.docs.live.net/9d8e30d70a807b53/Documents/Documents/aWSMT/2020-21/Taster%20Letters/nroffbras.co.uk

